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THERE IS NO SCHOOL
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6™!1!

RE-ENROLLMENT/OPEN ENROLLMENT
BEGINNING SOON!

Re-enrollment for Fall/2020 will start on
Monday, January 6, 2020 and end on Friday,
March 6, 2020. It is important to return this
form because it will secure your child’s spot for
the upcoming school year. Neglecting to
return the form will forfeit your child’s spot for
the 2020-2021 school year! Forms will be sent
home on Monday, January 6. Look for it in
your child’s backpack!

SCHOOL CLOSING INFORMATION

Please check ABC News 12, Facebook and
Channel 5 for school closing information.
Signing up for Remind 101 will also inform you
of our school closing.

HOLIDAY BREAK REMINDER

Our holiday break will begin on Monday,
December 23 through Friday, January 3™,

School will resume on Monday, January 6.

Please note: THERE IS A FULL DAY OF SCHOOL
ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20™!

HOLIDAY PROGRAM INFO

We will have our holiday program on
Wednesday, December 18th from 6:00-
7:30! All students (Kindergarten through 6t
Grade) will either be singing or have
speaking parts. We are excited to put on
this performance for our families! More
info to come about the dress attire.

Refreshments and cookies will be served
after the program.

CLOTHING SWAP

On Friday, December 13th, we will be having
a clothing swap. The swap will take place
from 4:00-5:00pm. All of our unclaimed lost
and found items will be up for grabs. Parents
are also encouraged to drop off any clothing
they no longer want (that's still in good
condition) and take whatever items they
need/want! Tables will be set up just inside
the gym.

December 6 — NO SCHOOL

December 13 — CLOTHING SWAP
December 18 — HOLIDAY PROGRAM
December 23-January 3@ — NO SCHOOL
January 6 — SCHOOL RESUMES

January 6 — RE-ENROLLMENT BEGINS
January 20 — NO SCHOOL

January 31 - NO SCHOOL
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